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Statement Regarding 

Section 889 of the National Defence Authorization Act 
(NDAA) 

 

Inner Range with this Statement informs anyone to whom it may concern of our 
compliance with Section 889 of the US National Defence Authorization Act, also 
known as NDAA. 

NDAA (the National Défense Authorization Act) is a set of federal laws passed every 
year by the US government. One of the restrictions in these laws is that 
manufacturers of security devices, including CCTV cameras, are not permitted to 
use components made by certain manufacturers in their products. 

We do not use any equipment, system, or service that incorporates 
telecommunications equipment or services by manufacturers identified in NDAA 
Section 889 as a critical, substantial, or essential component of any system, or as 
part of any system of the Inner Range hardware and/or software products. 

None of the Inner Range products contain parts from the manufacturers or any of 
their affiliates defined under NDAA Section 889. 

Inner Range may update this Statement periodically as needed. The date of the 
most recent update is indicated below. 

Last Update: May 6th, 2024. 
 

 



Copyright © Inner Range Pty Ltd, 2024

Global Headquarters
Inner Range Australia
+61 3 9780 4300
sales.au@innerrange.com

Inner Range United Kingdom
+44 (0) 845 470 5000
sales.uk@innerrange.com

Inner Range Middle East
+971 4 8067100  
sales.me@innerrange.com

Inner Range Canada 
+1 (844) 588-0874
sales.canada@innerrange.com

Inner Range India
+91 80 4070 3333 
sales.india@innerrange.com

Inner Range United States
+1 (844) 588-0874
sales.usa@innerrange.com


	IR NDAA - cover.pdf
	IR - NDAA Statement.pdf
	IR NDAA - back.pdf

